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SE Vista Avenue
Lane Closure

On Tuesday, April 19th, Martin County Public Works will begin drainage work which will 
necessitate intermittent lane closures on SE Vista Avenue from SE Upper Street to SE Phillip Bend 
Avenue. This work is anticipated to be complete by April 29th.

Motorists are encouraged to follow detours, exercise caution, and expect delays.

The Martin County Road Conditions Map is available via any mobile device or desktop with
internet access. To view all county lane/road closures, visit: http://conezone.martin.fl.us.
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